
I am writing (as a constituent of SD 43) to ask the committee members to support the -4 amendment to HB 2929. In its current form, 
this bill does not provide the transparency and accountability that Oregonians have clearly demanded. The -4 amendment, 
introduced by Senator Manning, will realign the legislation with the will of the voters.


